
The agenda will be ;
*Minutes from 5/1/22 AQM MFWB minutes
*Gwynedd Monthly Meeting’s minute
*Reports of meeting’s support of the AQM finance committee
* Anti Racism Coalition - Wanda Wyfell
* AQM Communications Committee
*Byberry’s proposal ; Regarding the Shoemaker Grant request
*Friends Village presentation -Chiyo Moriuchi
*New business-
Reflections of PYM sessions

I was asked to share what’s going on in Abington Quarter at PYM’s continuing sessions ..

Abington Quarter is vibrant and receptive of how God is leading us.

We have 9 monthly meetings that have been affected by the pandemic, floods and tornadoes.

We have met each crisis with love and support. Our monthly meetings continue to bring their journey of 
Faith & Practice to the quarter and we lift up their concerns. Our standing committees keep the Quarter’s 
work manageable. We are blessed to have people who are led to serve at another level of Quaker 
practice. We all wear different hats that support our Monthly Meetings, our Quarter and Yearly meeting. 

I want to highlight our committees;

*The Youth Programs Support Committee’s focus typically supports our Young Friends gatherings held in 
June. 

*Our Home & Care committee  and our AQM Fund committee have been working together to address 
aspects of the pandemic, floods and tornado damage in our area.

*The Home & Care committee typically helps members in our quarter who need assistance with their 
health and well being. 

*The Abington Quarter Fund committee is charged with helping fund Monthly meetings and the Quarterly 
meeting with financial help to address our meeting’s needs.

*The AQM communication committee, Meets regularly to help our Monthly meetings setup and maintain 
their websites. They also have setup our quarter’s website. 

*Our AQM Worship & Ministry committee meets monthly to have worship and share the monthly 
meeting’s concerns and leadings.

*The AQM nominating committee meets as needed to support the health of our committees and 
Administration volunteers.

*The AQM Representatives are from each monthly meetings and carry the Monthly meeting’s concerns 
and share the quarter’s work with the monthly meetings.

*Our AQM Trustees manage our investments. These funds are mostly allocated to helping the aging 
members with life care of our quarter community.


         With the cause and effect of the pandemic, the meetings in our area are careful with maintaining  
health concerns. Many meetings in efforts to keep their faith community healthy, share their worship & 
committee work using zoom meeting application. Many have invested in computer, projectors and 
screens to help facilitate shared hybrid meetings. This is where some people are remote and can 
participate with those gathered in person. We are blessed to have the support of many people to help us 
keep connected.

*We have a new Newsletter Editor,Chris Mrozinski

*A new AQM Website Administrator, Robert Reiff

I can’t begin to tell you what both of these people mean to Abington Quarter.

I’m proud to be associated with them. I don’t want to slight any of our other faithful AQM Quakers who 
consistently gather in committee to be of service. Committee’s Communication is vital to the health of 
our organization. I want to thank all the people who make this quarter vital and visionary!

Kelly Green , clerk of AQM



